
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
July 8, 2009 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  W7Z-FSTARPRO Request for supercede of original test report 
 

1. Please replace/supercede the original test report uploaded on 6/12/09 with the one uploaded today, 
7/8/09.   

 
The reason is that the lab needed to clarify the test procedure. 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


